[image: image1.jpg]The members of the Club are most
grateful to the Sport England Lottery
Panel, all the various Trusts,
Organisations, Companies and
individuals who have contributed in one
way or another to make the provision of
the new pavilion possible.

PELTON FELL MEMORIAL PARK
BOWLING CLUB

The members of the Club extend

a warm invitation to

Official Opening
of
The New Pavilion

on

Sunday 16th June 2002

at 2pm





[image: image2.jpg]Entertainment throughout the afternoon

will be provided by
The Sacriston

Colliery Brass Band

Mousic Director: Mr R R Wallace

Programme

Arrival of guests
Music by
The Sacriston Colliery Brass Band

The Opening Ceremony
Introduction by Ron Rose, Club
Secretary and the Pavilion Project
Co-ordinator
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Official Opening by Mr Vince
Clements, Operations Manager, North
East and Cumbria Coal Industry Social
Welfare Organisation
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Vote of Thanks by Tom Collings,
President of the Club

Buffet and Refreshments

Round Robin Bowls Competition





